
The FAA Safety Team presents:

There is a VIP TFR - Now What?



At this timely seminar we will discuss the recent
Bedminster VIP TFR's which may become more
commonplace. We'll discuss the challenges they
bring along with potential solutions. We've
noticed a very positive approach to both the
design and implementation of this TFR, and it's
become apparent that officials, both local and
federal, have worked to permit as much activity
as possible without compromising safety. We'll go
over the results of these efforts and what we can
expect during the times of implementation.
Additionally, we'll cover interception procedures...
just in case. Please register for this event as
seating is limited!!!!
Folks from both the Secret Service & United
States Coast Guard have been invited and are
enthusiastic about the seminar. Schedules
permitting, they hope to participate, speak, and
answer questions.
Directions: Please join us in the lower level meeting room at
the Clarence Dillon Public Library.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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